
Farewell event honouring Lizette 
TSCM department organized a heartfelt farewell lunch for Lizette. It was 
a wonderful opportunity to express our gratitude for her contributions 
in the department and the university over the years and wish her the 
very best in her future endeavors. 

Message from Deputy HOD
I would like to take a moment to extend my warmest wishes to 
every one of you. This year has been filled with challenges, 
growth, and triumphs, and I am immensely proud of the 
dedication and hard work each of you has contributed. As we 
take a well-deserved break to spend time with our loved ones 
and recharge for the new year ahead, may this festive season 
bring you joy, peace, and moments of happiness with your 
family and friends. Cherish the time spent with your loved 
ones, create beautiful memories, and return refreshed and 
ready to embark on new challenges in the upcoming year. I 
am looking forward to another year of shared successes and 
accomplishments.

Prof N Pisa

CEP Registration Period
Several prospective students were assisted by TSCM with the application and registration 
process in January and February 2023. A total of 3 600 students enrolled at TSCM in 2023, 
despite the high cost of living in the country.

Dr Hugo Van den Berg Congratulations to Dr Hugo Van den Berg on obtaining his PhD in 
Environmental Management.

TSCM Inaugural Transport and 
Supply Chain Career Fair 
The Inaugural Transport and Supply Chain Career Fair held at the UJ 
Bunting Road Campus on September 15, 2023, was planned with the 
objective of fostering meaningful connections between students and 
prospective employers, offering a platform to explore diverse career 
opportunities. Companies such as SAB, SAMRO, SAPS, TETA, PRASA – 
Rail Safety, Expeditors and the Nelisa Izizwe Foundation participated. 
The exhibiting companies offered invaluable insights to students and 
had activities to engage the event attendees. 

Department Long Service & 
Staff Birthday Milestones
TSCM hosted a long service event for staff and a surprise birthday 
milestone celebration. It was a joyous occasion where we recognized the 
dedication and commitment of our colleagues. In addition, 
congratulating those who reached their birthday milestones. 
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TSCM Stakeholder Engagement 
TSCM hosted its stakeholder engagement function on Friday, October 13, 
2023, expressing appreciation to all stakeholders for their 
commendable efforts throughout the year and highlighting thee 
department's successful year. Speeches were delivered by the Head of 
Department, Professor Noleen Pisa, the Dean of the College of 
Business and Economics, Professor Lungile Ntsalaze, and the Director of 
the School of Management, Professor Adri Drotski.  

Registration  lunch 
TSCM held a registration lunch on  

10 March 2023 at UJ Grasdak. This was to 

express gratitude and appreciation for 

all the collaborative efforts during the 

registration period. 

The department held its 
student awards ceremony at 
the UJ STH on 15 June 
2023. Among the speakers 
were Prof Noleen Pisa, 
Prof Adri Drotskie, and 
Prof Sivan Chetty. We 
were pleased to 
welcome Mr Gerhard van 
Zyl from the Professional 
Group of Companies as 
our guest speaker. There 
were prizes awarded for 
first, second, and third 
place across all 
qualifications offered by  
the department. 

Teambuilding @ 
La’WiiDA Lodge
TSCM held its team-building on Friday, 28th 
of July 2023 at La’WiiDA Lodge in 
Hennopsriver Valley. Staff were split into 
teams. The teams engaged in different 
challenges such as ‘Minute to Win it’ and ‘Best 
of both’, to name a few. The first place was 
awarded to the ‘Orange Oros’ team 
(Lizette, Shireen, Thato, Juanita, 
Nomfundo, Duwayne, Zuky, Marinda & Reshina). 
The TSCM team also enjoyed a bush drive. 

Hosting Prof Ho and Prof Antoniazzi
The department hosted two international scholars: Prof Chihn Ho from 
the University of Sydney and Prof Frederico Antionazzi from Ecole des 
Ponts Paris Tech. 

TSCM proudly hosts the Annual Transport Forum SIG October
The Annual Transport Forum “In celebration of Transport Month” was held on 12th of October. Prof Noleen Pisa gave the opening welcome on behalf of the 
department and touched on the theme of the day “Public Transport: Quo Vadis”. Prof Pisa and Prof Jackie presented an opening address: Overview of 
Public Transport in South Africa. View the session: https://www.youtube.com/@transportforum2274/streams 

Student Awards 2023

https://www.youtube.com/@transportforum2274/streams



